
PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

 

The Board will be conducting a Workshop for the Hayden Lake Irrigation District 2023 

FY budget, rate increases, and CAP fees, in accordance with the 2019 Rate Study, at 5:00 

PM, July 12th, 2022, at the District Office, 2160 W Dakota Ave, Hayden, ID.  All 

interested landowners are invited to attend.  The proposed budget and rate increases will 

be determined.  

 

Post: 6/11/22, 6/18/22 & 6/25/22 

 

 


